
 From: "Stam, Bernard van (DL)(IVW)" <Bernard.vStam@ivw.nl>
To: "'Ian Mugan'" <ian.mugan@microair.com.au>
Sent: Tuesday, October 21, 2003 9:01 PM
Subject: RE: Microair Avionics T2000SFL Transponder

Dear Mr. Mugan,

After internal discussion, the CAA-NL came to the conclusion that CAA-NL can
and will except the Microair Avionics T2000SFL Transponder without further
validation activity. The configuration of the Transponder must be in
accordance with the LBA JTSO No. 10.930/066

This conclusion is based on the existing of a LBA JTSO and (very
important)the EASA commission regulation (EC)No 1702/2003 article 2.13

Regards
Bernard van Stam
CAA-NL
Division Aircraft




